VICTORIAN CONDOMINIUMS

6200 Riverside Dr.
Metairie, La 70003
(504) 885-5775
(504) 885-5779 fax
Victoriancond92 1 @bellsouth. net

September 25, 2009

TO ALL HOMEOWNERS:
RE: WASHER AND DRYERS IN UNITS

The Board of Director’s has decided that ALL washer and dryers must be removed from units. This is
causing significant plumbing issues. It has been suggested by a professional plumbing company that
these need to be removed immediately.

~

You have 30 days to remedy this problem. Inspections of units will begin October 12, 2009 by
management. Any machines that are still left in the units after the 30 days will be fined $50.00 a day. if
you have any questions please cail the office. .

Thank You

Board of Directors



